September 16, 1985

Bill Nittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

I was pleased to receive your letter of September 6th, 1985 .that reported
~your reception of KUTR. It's always a great thrill to know your signal reaches
so far. And I would like to thank you for taking the time to let us know.
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